
 

Windows 10 April 2019 Update Coming 
 
All windows 10 users: 
  
Microsoft normally release small fixes to Windows 10 the second Tuesday of each 
month.  That is why your computer may sometimes ask you to not shut down 
until it has finished updating.  Microsoft's next big Windows 10 feature update is 
almost ready.  In April and October each year Microsoft usually has major 
Windows 10 updates. Windows 10 April 2019 Update is coming. This Windows 10 
release brings with it a few new features and lots of improvements to already 
existing ones. This is a major maintenance update, focusing on fixing and 
improving all the things that are already within the Windows 10 operating 
system with a few new features. 

The most important thing you can do now is prepare to Backup your important 

data including your files and photos.  Although you should be backing up your 

important files on a regular basis, I highly recommend you backup your important 

files and photos prior to this upcoming Windows 10 update. If you need help, I 

recommend you attend one of our technology assistance workshops on the 1st or 

3rd Thursday of each month. 

If you need assistance, please purchase and bring a USB flash drive which is a 

great way to backup your important files. A USB flash drive can be purchased at 

BestBuy, OfficeMax, Target and other retailers. I recommend at least a 16GB USB 

Flash Drive. 

We hope your Windows 10 April 2019 Update is successful…   

Good Luck and Happy Computing! 

Your ASI Technology Team 

 


